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Wisconsin Agriculture in the Classroom Announces Grant Support of Agriculture
Literacy Projects

Educators and projects that have been awarded funding for Fall 2023 include: “Drones
in Agriculture” - Nick Gagnon, Chippewa Falls High School

“Agriculture is one of Wisconsin’s largest sectors, providing nearly one in every nine
jobs in our state,” said Wisconsin Agriculture in the Classroom Coordinator Beth
Schaefer. “We are excited to support educators who work to grow student achievement
while simultaneously introducing students to the skills and jobs needed to produce the
food and fiber that we all rely on every single day.”

Congratulations Nick on being awarded this $500 grant.
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